An Appreriation

The regular meetings of the
Board of Directors of the Bell
Telephone Company of Ca-
nada are held monthly at the
Head Office of the Company
at Montreal. In courtesy to
the Ottawa member of the
Board, Mr. T. Ahearn, the
June, 1919, meeting was held
at the Dominion Capital,
Afterwards the members of
the Board, with Mr, J. E.
Macpherson, District Super-
intendent, were the guests of
Mr. Ahearn at the Country
Club, at which luncheon Mr.
L. B. McFarlane, President
of the Bell Telephone Com-
pany, spoke as follows:—

“With the permission of
our host, I wish to say a few
words about his personality,




